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February 18, 2021 

To: Kristin Starbird 
Dudek 
38 N. Marengo Ave 
Pasadena, CA 91101 

This letter is in response to your request for a "will serve" letter from the City of El Segundo. 
Please be advised that El Segundo will serve the property located at 401, 475 and 525 N 
Pacific Coast Highway , according to the following assumptions and conditions: 

1. The proposed development will consist of 11,232 square-foot commercial space and 263 
residential units with an additional expected potable water average demand of approximately 
49,000 GPD. 
2. Average wastewater generated from this proposed development is projected to be 
approximately 40,330 gallons per day, which will discharge into the existing City sewer 
mains surrounding the development via new sewer lateral connections. 
3. The City of El Segundo will charge various fees for providing potable water and 
wastewater services, which include but are not limited to readiness to serve, water usage 
(quantity), treatment, and utili ty user taxes. These rates will be determined based on 
consumption and infrastructure specifications specific to the development. 
4. El Segundo will both provide and require the development to have redundant potable 
water connections. Applicant will obtain the City's Water Dept's approval for the 
development's potable water connections. 

If you have any questions about this issue, please contact me directly at 310-524-2368, or 
lxu@elsegundo.org. 

Sincerely, 

Lifan Xu 
City Engineer 
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